
NSW GOVERNMENT 

Planning & 
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Mr Brad Everett 
Land Use Director 
Metford Road Pty Ltd 
PO Box 3042 
THORNTON NSW 2322 

17/03450 

Dear Mr Everett 

Site Compatibility Certificate Application Withdrawal, Metford Road, Tenambit 

Thank you for your recent correspondence to inform the Department of your decision 
to withdraw the Site Compatibly Certificate application for Metford Road, Tenambit. 

I note your request for a refund of fees associated with the application. Due to the 
progression of the matter prior to withdrawal, the application fees paid to the 
Department are not able to be refunded. 

Should you have any further enquiries, please contact Mr James Shelton, Senior 
Planner, Hunter and Central Coast Region of the Department of Planning and 
Environment on (02) 4904 2700. 

Yours sincerely 

Z9 Zo/F 
le en Murray 

Executive Director, Regions 
Planning Services 

320 Pitt Street Sydney NSW 2000 I GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 I planning.nsw.gov.au 




